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PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

 

Dear Unit Members, 

 Alan informs me that he is working on the third issue of Biophilately - he’s really on the ball this 

year. This is the issue that I always put the dues notices in so please pay promptly to keep the notice 

from getting lost in a pile on your desk if it is anything like mine. 

 Very little time or money has been spent on my collection since my last letter to you. I do have 

some bits that could be done perhaps this letter can inspire me to get those out of the way. No sense in 

waiting for snow. 

 Speaking of weather isn’t it strange the effect that September 1
st
 has on one’s life? Even if the 

temperature is still on the high side those summer clothes seem passé, adding one more thing to the TO-

DO list – shift seasonal clothes. Gardens seem old making your thoughts turn to fall clean up rather then 

dead-heading. 

 Twin report: Kiera is walking with Tristan finally deciding to crawl.  It has been too long since 

I’ve seen them, but have a trip planned for Denver next month. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 


